
Your action is crucial. Please approve the HB 2008 so that faith communities across the state of Oregon can build affordable 
housing on our land with as few barriers as possible. 
Our neighbors need your help, creativity and support in leveraging every option and financing stream to begin solving the crisis of 
housing instability and homelessness in our city and county. 

Respectfully - Sincerely 
Sue Bosshardt 


